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FOR THE SECRETARY

Е . O. 11652:  GDS
T AGS: MASS, IN, PK,  US
SUBJECT: ANNOUNCEMENT OF MILITARY SUPPLY POLICY

1. I  AM REPORTING SEPARATELY ТHE CALM BUT  VERY STRONG
REACTION OF ТHE FОREIGN SECRETARY (THE FOREIGNMINISTER
IS OUT OF TOWN) ТО OUR DECISION ON 	 MILITARYSALES.

 I АМ CONVEYING HERE THE FOREIGN SECRETARY'S ..	 .
SPECIAL REQUEST, МАDE FOLLOWING CONSULTATION  WITH	    .
ТНE FOREIGN MINISTER  AND SEVERAL OF HIS CABINET.
COLLEAGUES,

WHETHER  IT MIGHT	 BE POSSIBLE FOR THE
US DECISION ТO	 BE DEFERRED AND MADE АFTER 	 FOREIGN 	 .
МINISTER'S VISIT ТO WASHINGTON IN МАRCH 13-14.

2. K EWAL SI NGH  .
APPOINTMENT THAT	 WE HAD МАDE OUR DECISION SO RAРIDLY WHEN THE
FOREIGN МINISTER "WAS SCHEDULED" ТО VISIT ТНЕ US ON MARCH
13-14, НЕ TOLD МE THAT THE GOI  WOULD 	 HAVE 	 THOUGHT

THE US WOULD NOT HAVE MADE ТHE	 DECISION 	BEFORE THAT.
IN FACT, KEWAL	 SINGH SAID THAT	 HE HAD BEEN SPECULATINGONLY
YESTERDAY THAT WE WOULD NOTSMAKE 	 A DECISION BEFORE

THEN UNLESS WE INTENDED  TO DAMAGE  INDIA-US  RELATIONS.

NE NOTED IMMEDIATELY THE UNFORTUNATE 
ТHE DATE OF OUR ANNOUNCEMENT A N D ТHAT OF THE  PRESEN-
TATION OF AMBASSADOR SAXBE'S  CREDENTIALS (THE GO'
МOVE UP THE DATE TO FEBRUARY 24 ONLY TWO DAYS AGO SO THAT 
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THERE WOULD	 THE LEAST POSSIBLE DELAY AFTER THE	 AMBASSADOR'S

ARRIVAL). 3.

KEWAL SINGH SAID IF  THE DATE FOR ANNOUNCEMENT
STOOD, HE 	 FEARED ''A VERY POINTED CONCLUSION" IN ТHE
MINDS O F THE FOREIGN MINISTER AND HIS СОLLEAGUES. HEASKED

 IF I COULD GET HIM A REPLY TO THIS QUESTION OVER-
NIGHT AS HE МUST TAKE 	 IT  UP WITH CHANVAN AND HIS COL- 	LEAGUES

 FIRST ТHIN IN THE MORNING. 	 4.

 IT SEЕМS TO BE A MATTER OF CONSIDERABLE CONSEQUENCE.
ТО THE INDIANS,  INVOLVING ТHE РERSONAL PRIDE OF THE
FOREIGN MINISTER , ТHAT WE HAVE GONE АHEAD	 BEFORE
ТНЕ FOREIGN MINISTER COULD ТАLK	 FURTHER WITH YOU. INDIAN

REACTION ТО OUR DECISION IS CERTAIN TO BE ST RONG--ITALREADY
IS. IF	 РROCEED ON OUR SCHEDULE IT WILL 	BE

COLORED BY TНIS SURTHER PERSONAL ELEMENT. ON THE OTHER
HAND, А DELAY UNTIL AFTER Т 	 CHAVAN VISIT WOULD GIVE
US

 A BETTER OPPORTUNITY TO EXPLAIN 	 WHY THIS DECISION NEED
NOT HARM INDIAN INTERESTS OR INDIA-US  RELATIONS ANDWOULD

BE  A GESTURE OF RESPECT TO CHAVAN, WHO WAS
PERSONALLY EXTREMELY PROUD OF НIS DISCUSSIONS WITH

YOU LAST OCTOBER, AND HIS GOVERNMENT.
5.
 I RECOGNIZE ТHIS IS VERY MUCH AN ELEVENTH HOUR

REQUEST AND THAT THE DECISION РROCESS НАS ALREADY 	BEGUN.
IT WOULD	 BE OF GREAT VALUE, HOWEVER, IF THERE СOULDBE
A DELAY. 	 	 	

	 .

6. AMBASSADOR  SAXBE'S PRESENTATION OF СREDENTIALS
ON ТHE SAME DAY  ASТHE ANNOUNCEMENT IS AN ADDITIONAL
COMPLICATION. EVEN IF WE CANNOT WAIT FOR T Н E FOREIGN
MINISTER, MIGHT THE ANNOUNCEMENT 	 BE DELAYED А DAY ORTWO?
  	 	

SCHNEIDER
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